
KINGSKERSWELL PARISH COUNCIL                 

                                                           
                                              

 

Minutes of the Downs meeting held on 6th August 2018 at The Downs. 
                                                                                                                    
         
Present:  Cllrs. M. Haines (Chair), A. Hartley, P. Hartley, & W Dixon 
 
The Chairman opened the meeting at the car park entrance at 7.00pm and welcomed 
Cllr Dixon to the meeting. 
 
1. Monitoring of trees. 
 
Members had an extensive walk around the Downs and took note of the condition of the 
trees. It was also noted that the areas of bramble that had not been cut this year due to 
weather conditions were becoming dense again, and this needs to be addressed before 
next year’s growing season. 
 
2. Jubilee Woods. 
 
It was noted that following the thinning last year the trees were growing well, and this 
has produced some more need for thinning in the coming year. 
 
3. Car Park 
 
The wooden fence on the eastern side (and by the path up from car park) has some 
minor issues that need attention. No update on DCC’s intentions for the chain fence on 
the western side of the car park.  
 
 
4.  Date of next meeting:    To be agreed. 
 
Chairman Cllr. Haines closed the meeting at 8.15pm. 
                                                             


